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Wednesday 2nd March 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Red Nose Day – Comic Relief  
 
On Friday 18th March 2022, Cupernham Infants will be taking on the challenge of completing a 
fun workout before school in aid of Comic Relief! 
 
To start this exciting day, we would like to invite all children, teachers and as many parents, 
grandparents, aunts, uncles and relatives as possible to join us in a simple but fun 10 minute 
workout, beginning the school day 10 minutes earlier than usual; 08:40 - 08:50am.  
 
After this session, the children will come into school as normal.  
 
We would like to invite all children to come to school wearing the colour red to show our 
support for sports relief. If you wish, Comic Relief merchandise is also available to purchase on 
their official website or from Sainsbury’s or TK Maxx. 
 
All monetary donations will be collected at each individual classroom door either at drop off 
time or at Early Birds/Larks.  
 
Comic Relief is a fantastic cause and supports vulnerable people and communities both in the UK 
and internationally (including funding organisations that are currently supporting people in 
Ukraine, and those attempting to cross the border) so we would love to raise as much money as 
possible for this extremely worthy cause.  
 
Children are encouraged to donate £1 but we would appreciate donations of any amount. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
 
Mrs N Gammer 
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